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Good news late on a Friday!  Hello Tim, Richie, Stuart, Greg & Link: 

 

I am happy to say after many, many attempts, NSTAR has finally received the billing revision files and as 
noted below and they confirm that NSTAR had a firewall problem blocking the numerous submittals that 
Siemens and I have been trying to get through for you all. 

 

The best news is they will be calculating credits back to your July bills which is the month following the 
date the revised inventory was submitted to them (on 6/23/14). 

 

Thank you for your patience and please let me know what your October bills look like when you receive 
them in early November. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Kevin Galligan 

Program Manager 

Cape Light Compact 

3195 Main Street 

Barnstable, MA 02630 


